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Submitted by user: Visitor 

Submitted values are: 

Board or Commission for Public Comment Redistricting Commission  

Email christinenva858@gmail.com  

Council Meeting Date january 24, 2022  

Item # public comment  

Subject current visualization maps  

Position In Favor  

First and Last Name Christine Nava  

Are you an Escondido Resident? Yes  

Comments  

Good evening Commissioners, Jane Hood, and Zack, 

I cannot say enough about the outstanding redistricting work by each of you. We are all so grateful for 

your time and dedication. 

I was unable to be at the last meeting, but I have studied the three current visualizations, and while the 

three are heading in the right direction, I prefer the visualization called Map 2. I support the suggestion 

made at the last meeting to tweak Map 2 by either: 

• moving the southern border to be either the Escondido Creek, or potentially Valley Parkway. 

• Taking the area between D1 between I -15 15 and Center City Parkway from El Norte South as far as 

necessary to balance the majority/minority Latinx population. 

• Moving back the area between I-15 and Avocado , as you did o, into D2 and the balance into D3 

• Adding the area south to Felicita into D3. 

I believe that these adjustments wil balance all three districts. 

I hope to see how this turns out. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Christine Nava 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:christinenva858@gmail.com


Submitted on Monday, January 24, 2022 - 7:45pm 

Submitted by user: Visitor 

Submitted values are: 

Board or Commission for Public Comment Redistricting Commission  

Email ecvelazquez6@gmail.com  

Council Meeting Date 1/24/2022  

Item # Current Map  

Subject  

Position No Position  

First and Last Name  

Are you an Escondido Resident? Yes  

Comments  

Good Afternoon, 

 

Thank you redistricting meeting for running such a great meeting! Would it be possible to add to District 

1 by dropping the boundary south to valley parkway from N Broadway to N Midway? Thank you again 

for your time and have a great night. 
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Thank you for working hard at drawing two urban districts and two rural districts that will truly 

represent all of Escondido. 

- Jenni Crimm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Submitted on Monday, January 24, 2022 - 6:05pm 

Submitted by user: Visitor 

Submitted values are: 

Board or Commission for Public Comment Redistricting Commission  

Email joannetenney@hotmail.com  

Council Meeting Date 01/24/2022  

Item # 3  

Subject Redistricting  

Position In Favor  

First and Last Name Joanne Tenney  

Are you an Escondido Resident? Yes  

Comments  

Thank you Commissioners for listening to the community in restructuring boundary lines; The maps 

reflect the population and community of interest for Escondido because you respected all ideas.  
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Submitted on Monday, January 24, 2022 - 1:31pm 

Submitted by user: Visitor 

Submitted values are: 

Board or Commission for Public Comment Redistricting Commission  

Email sandraelang@gmail.com  

Council Meeting Date 1-24-2021  

Item # 11  

Subject Redistricting  

Position In Favor  

First and Last Name Sandra Lang  

Are you an Escondido Resident? Yes  

Comments  

01/24/2022 

Dear Commissioners 

 

I really like the direction the Redistricting Commissioners are taking us. I can't thank them enough for all 

their hard work taking all of our comments and trying to work out two urban districts and two rural 

districts that will truly represent all of Escondido. I'm not exactly sure how the maps ended up last week 

because I was unable to stay through the whole meeting but the maps shown were both workable for 

me. I also want to give a shout out to Zack Beck for running our meetings in such a nonpartisan, no 

nonsense way! Great Job!! 

 

Thanks, 

Sandra Lang 
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